Ofsted

Outstanding

WHITE WOMAN LANE SCHOOL
White Woman Lane, Sprowston, Norwich. NR6 7JA

Telephone: 01603 419203
Email:
Website:

Twitter:

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Fax: 01603 424651
office@whitewomanlane.norfolk.sch.uk

@whitewomanlane

Issue 22 Week Ending Friday 8 March 2019

Best News ...

The Week Ahead

Mon. 11™ - ICT Club (selected pupils) Lunchtime 12.50-1.20pm
Dance Club School Hall 3.20 - 4.20pm
Tues. 12™ - Guitars AM
Chess Club 6Q Lunchtime
Year 4 Korfball 12.35 - 1pm
Art Club 3.20 - 4.15pm
Wed. 13" - Guitars AM
Technology Tinkers (v 5 only, see belwy ICT suite Lunchtime
Keyboard lessons pm Music Room
Woodwind lessons pm ICT Suite
Skillforce 4.30pm finish
Thur. 14th - Chess Club 6Q Lunchtime
Year 5 Korfball 12.35 - 1pm
Samba Club 3.20 - 4.20 School Hall
Drums PM Mobile
Yr 5/6 Girls Football Home v. Woodland View
¥Yr 6 Boys Football Away v. Wensum
Fri. 15" - Comic Relief, Red Nose Day Free Dress (see below)
Keep it Moving 8.30 am School Hall
Sat.  16™ - Korfball Tournament CNS
ates for Your Dlary
22™ March Free Dress day (Detalls to foliow)
29% March Easter Raffle
5% Apri| Disco
HOUSE POINT TOTALS! THE ATTENDANCE CUP
A%D
This week’s
place
Buckingham (Green) 1 Total points- 45 Was awarded to 658
Balmoral (Blue) 3 Total points- 22 With attendance of 99.29%
Sandringham  (Yellow) 2 Total points- 38 For the week
Windsor (Red) 4 Total points- 49 25™ February- 1% March 2019
Congratulations to Buckingham this week.
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GOLDEN BOOK AWARD

Congratulations to the following pupils for providing us with WOW’ moments
and for being entered into our Golden Book;

Tyler Rudd, Alesha Allen, Roman Patterson,

Kameron Slaney, Ezra Queensborough, Trixie-Belle
Brickley, Ella Cole, Brooke Carr, Chloe Beavis, James
Clayton and Millie Labon.
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Over the coming weeks please collect and save tokens printed in the Eastern Daily Press (two
on Saturday) and Norwich Evening News (two on Saturday), whilst weekly titles will also hold
one token (Great Yarmouth Mercury, Lowestoft Journal, Beccles & Bungay Journal, North
Norfolk News, Dereham Times and Fakenham Times).

Watch out for bonus tokens days!

Tokens can be deposited in the designated box, in the reception area at

school.

This new promotion will give primary and junior schools across the region the chance to share
in £10,000 worth of LEGO Education resources, courtesy of CreativeHUT, and enjoy exclusive

discounts on workshops.

Working and playing with LEGO blocks has been seen to have benefits for young learners,
helping with teamwork, communication and problem-solving.

As well as encouraging creativity, working with LEGO can also put children’s basic STEM
(science, technology, engineering and mathematics) skills to use.

LEGO Education provides engaging, hands-on experiences students need to explore core
STEM concepts and link them to everyday life scenarios in science, technology, engineering

and maths.

Go to www.creative-hut.co.uk/lego-education for further details.
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SCHOLASTIC

This is a fantastic way to contribute to reading resources in school.

Your child has recently been given the latest Scholastic leaflet. It is packed full of
books which would be great as reads.

If you would like to place an order please make cheques payable to ‘SCHOLASTIC’
only. Place orders in an envelope marked Scholastic Books and your child's name
and class.

Alternatively orders can be placed online and delivered free to school by visiting:
http://clubs-school.scholastic.co.uk/white-woman-lane

Orders will close on Monday 18" March when the complete order will be placed.
Books should be with you before Easter.

Remember 20p in every £1 spent by you comes back to us in free books.

Thank you for all your support.
L B

Friday 15" March is Comic Relief, Red
Nose Day?!

As expected the sale of Red Noses in school has been hugely
successful and we have sold out! You may still be able to purchase
them at Sainsbury, the official retailer for Comic Relief.

We will be hosting additional activities in school on 15™ March, giving you
and your child the opportunity to contribute further to raising funds for
Comic relief:

e Free Dress Day - If your child would like to come into school in free

dress they will need to pay a fine of £1.

* Cake Sale - We will be selling cakes at break time so please send in
extra cash if your child would like to purchase a cake. We will also
very much welcome donations of cakes (Red Nose themed would be
even better!) although could we please remind you they must be nut

free.

If you have a Red Nose then please do wear it into school on 15th!

Thank you in advance for your generosity
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WORLD BOOK DAY

Yesterday's dressing up efforts
were, as ever, SUPERB!
Your generous donations
totalled a fantastic...

£183.90

Thank You to everyone who
supported this event,

Message from our prefects...

Our prefects do a stirling job helping out around school. One of the ways in
which they are very helpful is to reunite any lost property with its rightful
owner(s). This has become increasingly difficult however due to the huge
increase in un-named items. The prefects therefore kindly ask that all
pupils ensure that all items brought into school are clearly named.

Thank you for your cooperation.
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Your child has been given a sponsorship card this week as our school participating in a sponsored
read. This is not compulsory however if your child would like to take part then they have until
5™ April to collect sponsorship for their reads! Please see your child's sponsorship card for
further details or go to:
http://readforgood.org
Read for Good sponsored read is a brilliant way to get reading. The money raised will help to
provide much-needed books and storytellers for our nearest major children's hospital as well as

funding projects that encourage children to read for fun,
A love of reading improves a child's life beyond measure.
Visit readforgood.org to see how the money raised helps.

All your child will have to do is:

* Choose what they want to read- anything you like- fact, fiction, audio-books, blogs,
comics or magazines.

* Ask family and friends (never strangers) to sponsor them per book, per page, per 10
minutes. It's up to them!

* Encourage sponsors to pay online at readforgood.org

¢ Hand in any cash or cheques to the school along with the completed card which will be
handed out in classes.

Our school will receive free books worth 20% of your sponsorship and we could also be in
with a chance to win a visit from children's adventure author, Bear Grylls!
Have fun and thank youl

‘ The Nebula Partuership
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TALK HOMEWORK

Each week we send a Talk Homework activity home and we would be very grateful for

your support.

We are trying to help all our children develop excellent speaking and listening skills,
which in turn will help them with their writing. "If a child can't say a sentence then they

can't write it either!”

Talk homework is set in Best News every Friday and will be discussed at school on
Tuesday mornings. Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child about the

words below;

This Week's Words

Grasshopper
special
consider
produce

clear
pose

Vocabulary Ninja

'‘Words unlock the doors to a world of understanding’

Shinobi
examine
resident
desire
tragic
shallow

Thank you for your support in helping your child.
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) Austin 6ibbs 3C )
For fantastic listening and contributions during The Windrush project. It's lovely to see how interested and
enthusiastic Austin is about History.
Khloe Greaves 3C
For being a pleasure to teach in every lesson. Khloe always has a brilliant attitude towards her learning. Well done!
Jessica Smith 3S
For being such a kind friend to others. This week Jess has really shown how helpful, thoughtful and welcoming she
can be. Fabulous work, Jess!
Orla Brown 3S
For a fabulous start to her time in White Woman Lane. Orla has confidently joined-in in lessons, produced some
excellent work and played nicely with her new friends. What a start, keep it up!
Emily Yau 3ST
For listening well and putting 100% effort into her work.
Well done, Emily! Keep it up!
James Hamilton-Cole 3ST
For being fully engaged in reading week when learning about the Windrush. Well done, James!
Monty Rimmer 4P
For producing an excellent collage of the Windrush
Phoebe Everson 4P
For their excellent behaviour, attitude and work ethic. Keep it up!
Oscar Sharpe 4P
For their excellent behaviour, attitude and work ethic. Keep it up!
Scarlett Brooker 46
For creating an imaginative and creative poem in LTE
Andre Gibson 46
For creating a fabulous Windrush picture
Amber Denny 5R
For really super thinking when answering explanation Qs about our reading week book "Coming to England.” Well
donel!
Max Cracknell 5R
For some awesome knowledge of unusual organisms and their life cycles in our Science research work this week.
Max knows some seriously obscure stuff that Pointless would be proud of. . .
George Howard 5QR
For a total change of attitude since he came back from half term! Vast improvement, well done George!
Evie Lansdowne 5QR
For constantly working hard, independently and with others in all lessons and being a model to everyone else!
Georgia Cozens-Chipperfield 5D
For really upping her game with her writing in English - Georgia has worked hard to create a great persuasive
letter,
Callum Cliff 5D
For his great attitude during maths this week, Callum has worked hard to spot patterns with equivalent fractions.
James Butler 5D
For his hard work in maths this week, James is always positive about his work and read
Ruby Aldous 6H
For sharing fantastic and thoughtful contributions during reading week.
Liam Gascoyne 6H
For sharing fantastic and thoughtful contributions during reading week.

y to give tasks a go.




For children living or attending school in
the Broadiand District Council area.

EASTER HOLIDAY

strict Co Monday 8 April 2019 — Thursday 18 April
Commaunity at heart MAY HALF-TERM

Tuesday 28 May - Friday 31 May

To keep up-to-date with Tots2Teens -
like us at www.facebook,c_amf bdctotsZteens

Booking lines open
Monday 4th March 2019
To book online go to www.broadland.gov.uk/t2t
; or call booking line (01603) 430525




